
Ravens in Lockdown - March 
 

March 2020 was the month that lockdown began for the UK. With social 
distancing rules requiring people to say 2 metres apart and a cessation of all 
non-essential travel and contact, dancing had to stop.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

But it didn't stop the Ravens from talking every day and being a great support 
network for each other.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Here's how we supported each other March 2020.  
 
We shared our working from home set-ups... 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We gave each other tips on how to stay warm yet professional... 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

...and some yoga to stop from seizing up. Click the vids! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fxsQr7YOq7o
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=phuS5VLQy8c&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sQrgxYi10B0


 
 

The crafty Ravens among us showed us the projects they were working on. 
From tatting and cheese making... 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 ...to some crochet inspo! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Pictures of cute kitties and the great outdoors cheered us up... 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

...as did the funny posts and raven themed content. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We decided that we'd like to actually see each other too. There was a bit of 
discussion about what we could do, virtual stepping was quickly dismissed and 
we decided on a weekly zoom to replace Monday night practice for the 
duration of lockdown.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Although Martin kindly provided music for anyone keen to step and clog! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Despite initial technological issues, the zoom was a success and it was great to 
see everyone's face and share a drink at a difficult time.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



We had lots of things to celebrate in March... 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/chesterzoo1


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

...and we did our little bit for the fight against Covid and support of key 
workers. 
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